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ACCIDENTS/INCIDENTS 
 

The staff makes every effort to ensure the safety of your child. Unfortunately, accidents do occur. When an 

accident or injury occurs, the center will provide you with a written report for each occurrence, including detailed 

information about what happened, and any first aid treatment rendered. If it becomes necessary to take the child 

to the hospital, the instructions outlined on the children’s application will be followed. In the event that there is 

an injury to occur, and notification has not been provided, please contact management. We will address all 

matters and ensure that appropriate measures are being followed and implement protocols to assist in preventing 

such injury. 
 

If your child happens to be injured by another children, we ask you to please respect the child’s privacy by not 

asking us to reveal the name of the child. It is never appropriate for a parent to confront another child regarding 

his or her behavior. All concerns should be brought to the attention of the teacher or Director. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events… 
 

4th of July 

Wednesday, July 3rd – Wear your Red, White, and Blue! 
 

National Freezer Pop Day  

Tuesday, July 18th, let’s cool off with a freezer pop in the 

afternoon, parents don’t forget to grab one during 

afternoon pick up!  
 

National Hot Fudge Sundae Day  

Monday, July 21st You scream, I scream, We all scream for 

Ice Cream!   
 

Parent Networking 

Beginning in August we would like to give business 

spotlights. If you would like to highlight your personal 

business or employer, please send the business info and 

logo through Brightwheel and we’ll get it added to the list!  

 

Parent University 

PNC Bank- Financial and Credit Empowerment  

Tuesday, July 24th 

7:00PM 

Join us via Zoom for another empowering session! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates to Remember… 

 
Friday, July 4th-  

Independence Day (CENTER CLOSED) 

 
 

 
 
 

 



Did You Know… 
 

Children ages 1 to 4 have the highest rates of drowning, and drowning dangers aren't just limited to 

recreational swimming areas like pools, lakes, and rivers. Drowning can happen in less than 2 inches of water, 

and when babies drown, it most commonly happens in bathtubs, buckets, and toilets. Drowning is silent and 

can happen in seconds. Check out the link below to get more information on how to keep your child safe during 

water play. 
 

Water Safety for Kids - Toddlers & Preschoolers - Safety - GetParentingTips.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder… 
 

File Updates 

We are updating our files and NEED your help! Please be sure to bring an updated copy of your child’s shot 

record and provide updated contact information if needed by Monday, August 1st. 
 

Birthday Parties 

We are happy to celebrate your child’s birthday here at school, but please keep in mind that parties are 

conducted during snack time at 3:00 pm, cupcakes/cakes must be store-bought, and we are only allowed to 

take and share pictures of your child. 
 

Clothing 

Each child, including the after-school students, needs an extra set of clothing sent with them daily in case of an 

accident. 

https://www.getparentingtips.com/toddlers/safety/water-safety-for-kids/?utm_campaign=104d8878-998f-497f-aee1-d1da09e4a750&utm_medium=community&utm_source=ea1fb78a-c821-4115-bb7f-0288406bb4e8

